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From: Michele Amaro   

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 4:06 PM 
To: Mary Lyras 

Subject: Re: Loan Application 

 
Hi Mary,  
 
I have talked the powers that be and let’s go for that grant!  
 
Much appreciated, 
Michele  

On October 23, 2020 at 3:33:20 PM, Mary Lyras wrote: 

Hi Michele, 

 

As discussed, based on the financials our counsel recommended a grant instead of a loan for 
Blue Door; please advise if you would be interested in a grant of $10,000 instead of the loan for 
$25,000.  

Just a friendly reminder, the grant monies are to be used solely for the purchase of PPE.  

Can you please advise asap if Blue Door would like the grant? 

 

Mary Lyras 

Chief Fiscal Officer 
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Yonkers Industrial Development Agency 

470 Nepperhan Avenue - Suite 200 

Yonkers, New York 10701 

Main: (914) 509-8651 

Direct: (914) 509-8652 

Mary.Lyras@yonkersida.com 

 

 

 




